
 
 
   SMITHTOWN HIGH SCHOOL EAST 
 
             PTSA MEETING MINUTES of November19th , 2020 
                                   MEETING CONDUCTED VIA ZOOM 
 
Meeting called to order 7:02pm. 
 
Welcome/Pledge, PTSA board members in attendance:  Karen Wontrobski-Ricciardi, 
Kerry Dejesus,  Lisa Colucci, Cherie Doherty, Laurie Pisciotta, Heather McCormick 
 
Presidents Report- Karen Wontrobski-Ricciardi:   
       -Update on Smithtown Council of PTA’s report. 
       -Dept of Health updates re: Covid-19 protocols. 
                                  
Vice Presidents Report/Membership- Kerry Dejesus 
        -131 paid members as of 11/19/20. Plan to meet with teachers to promote   
          memberships. 
        -Unused gift baskets from last years Fashion Show will be auctioned online in   
          partnership with Smithtown Childrens fund as a PTSA fundraiser. 
 
Treasurer Report- Lisa Colucci 
        -Current balance  $8377.00 
 
Recording Secretary- Cherie Doherty 
         -Request to move approval of minutes from meetings of September 24th 2020 and 
          October 15th 2020 to January meeting. 
 
Principals Report- Dr Kevin Simmons 
         -Update on live streaming classes.  
         -DOH changing directives and updating guidelines in schools regarding  
           Covid-19 protocols. 
  
Leadership- Morgan Tavis- Student update from Olivia Paterno 
          - Wall of Heroes / Field of Honor is set up for November. Leadership is accepting  
             donations through May 2nd 2020.  

-Leadership is placing grave markers at the Smithtown Cemetery to honor 
             veterans. 
           -Leadership is selling bracelets to support Welcoming Home Our Heroes and  
            Wall of Heroes. 
           -Thank you to a community member who donated 100 flags to the 
             Field of Honor project. 
 
New Business: Discussions regarding student locker access, Covid-19 testing updates,  
            Senior activity updates. 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:34 pm 
 
SHSE PTSA meeting minutes of November 19th, 2020 
 
 


